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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Leader: Meuser asks state to suspend stormwater fees until questions are answered 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/733441/meuser-asks-state-to-suspend-stormwater-mandate-until-
questions-are-answered 
 
Citizens Voice: Few things grow well on the coal wastes, hemp is one of them 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/few-things-grow-well-on-the-coal-wastes-hemp-is-one-of-them-
1.2444283 
 
Scranton Times: Hemp project affirms policy 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/hemp-project-affirms-policy-1.2445525 
 
Beaver County Times: Pennsylvania now has roadmap to increase electric vehicle use 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190214/pennsylvania-now-has-roadmap-to-increase-electric-
vehicle-use  
 
Tribune-Review: 'Roadmap' puts DEP squarely behind greater use of electric vehicles 
https://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/14614123-74/roadmap-puts-dep-squarely-behind-greater-use-
of-electric-vehicles 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: State lawmakers question Wolf admin’s plan to fund environmental agencies 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/administration-fields-critiques-from-left-and-right-over-
proposed-budget-shifts/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Analysis: Why Pennsylvania needs to ditch fracking and get a Green New Deal of its 
own 
https://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/14615052-74/why-pennsylvania-needs-to-ditch-
fracking-and-get-a-green-new-deal 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pocono Record: Groups work to preserve 340 acres in ‘milestone’ achievement 
https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20190213/groups-work-to-preserve-340-acres-in-milestone-
achievement 
 
Morning Call: Lower Nazareth Township to ask voters: Would you pay tax to preserve open space? 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-lower-nazareth-open-space-referendum-
20190213-story.html 
 
Bradford Era: County accepts recommendation to allocate funding for trails 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/county-accepts-recommendation-to-allocate-funding-for-
trails/article_9efe438e-30cf-11e9-8e5a-a326f057b4dd.html 
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Bradford Era: Presenters, sponsors sought for 'Walk on the Wild Side' 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/presenters-sponsors-sought-for-walk-on-the-wild-
side/article_f2dd30d8-30ce-11e9-bc5d-73bc400dde03.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Outdoor Expo planned for Bellefonte waterfront 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/outdoor-expo-planned-for-bellefonte-
waterfront,1479312/ 
 
WITF: Penn State Harrisburg Chancellor and a national climate lawsuit has local connection 
http://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2019/02/chancellor-of-penn-state-harrisburg-and-national-climate-
lawsuit-has-local-connection.php 
 
ABC27: AI used to create forest management plan 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/ai-used-to-create-forest-management-plan/1782689932 
 
Energy 
 
Power Magazine: Pennsylvania Is Newest Nuclear Subsidy Battleground 
https://www.powermag.com/pennsylvania-is-newest-nuclear-subsidy-battleground/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Critics say EPA action plan on toxic 'forever chemicals' falls short 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14615435-74/critics-say-epa-action-plan-on-toxic-forever-
chemicals-falls-short 
 
Post-Gazette: The EPA moves forward with a plan for tackling toxic chemicals contaminating drinking 
water 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/02/14/EPA-action-plan-toxic-PFAS-chemicals-
drinking-water-contamination/stories/201902140216 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Taxpayers bear mining costs 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-taxpayers-bear-mining-costs/article_321cf30e-
2f09-11e9-8f7e-07cc5df854ca.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
KDKA: Dept. Of Transportation Announces Regional Response Team Requirement For Oil Train Wrecks 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/02/15/regional-response-teams-oil-train-wrecks/  
 
WESA: Labor Industry Employers: There’s A Skills Gap Colleges Should Address 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/labor-industry-employers-there-s-skills-gap-colleges-should-address  
 
Post-Gazette: EQT posts $2.2 billion loss in 2018, but company is strong, CEO says 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/14/Impairments-loss-EQT-Rice-gas-
wells-lawsuit-lease-meeting/stories/201902140128 
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Shamokin News Item: State senator discusses minimum wage, severance tax during interview 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/state-senator-discusses-minimum-wage-severance-tax-during-
interview/article_d6aee2c2-d703-5430-b096-fd0f2f99b90d.html 
 
Waste 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: LTE: More questions for Elcon, DEP 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/opinion/20190214/lte-more-questions-for-elcon-dep 
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon mulls glass recycling options 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/02/14/Mt-Lebanon-mulls-glass-recycling-
options/stories/201902140028 
 
The Almanac: Mt. Lebanon explores options for recycling glass 
https://thealmanac.net/news/mt-lebanon-explores-options-for-recycling-glass/article_7eb76596-2fa4-
11e9-8033-2b80b100bb62.html 
 
Green Building Alliance: What Happened to Pittsburgh’s Glass Recycling? 
https://www.go-gba.org/pittsburgh-vs-glass-recycling/ 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: EPA ‘moving forward’ with PFAS process 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190214/epa-moving-forward-with-pfas-process 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Lawmakers, others have mixed reaction to EPA’s PFAS action plan 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190214/lawmakers-others-have-mixed-reaction-
to-epas-pfas-action-plan 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: ‘We’re moving as quickly as we can’: EPA announces plan to address PFAS water 
contamination 
https://www.philly.com/news/pfas-epa-plan-pfoa-pfos-water-contamination-20190214.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Why Pennsylvania needs to ditch fracking and get a Green New Deal of its own | 
Will Bunch 
https://www.philly.com/news/columnists/restore-pennsylvania-severance-tax-natural-gas-fracking-
governor-tom-wolf-20190214.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Adam Levine, the sewer expert, tracks Philly’s hidden streams 
https://www.philly.com/things-to-do/adam-levine-philadelphia-water-department-wagner-free-
institute-science-sewers-streams-creeks-20190214.html 
 
WPXI: Brown water an off-and-on issue for weeks in Springdale, residents say 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/brown-water-an-off-and-on-issue-for-weeks-in-springdale-
residents-say/920402968 
 
Tribune-Review: Firm hired for Monroeville storm sewer building 

https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/state-senator-discusses-minimum-wage-severance-tax-during-interview/article_d6aee2c2-d703-5430-b096-fd0f2f99b90d.html
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/state-senator-discusses-minimum-wage-severance-tax-during-interview/article_d6aee2c2-d703-5430-b096-fd0f2f99b90d.html
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/opinion/20190214/lte-more-questions-for-elcon-dep
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/02/14/Mt-Lebanon-mulls-glass-recycling-options/stories/201902140028
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/02/14/Mt-Lebanon-mulls-glass-recycling-options/stories/201902140028
https://thealmanac.net/news/mt-lebanon-explores-options-for-recycling-glass/article_7eb76596-2fa4-11e9-8033-2b80b100bb62.html
https://thealmanac.net/news/mt-lebanon-explores-options-for-recycling-glass/article_7eb76596-2fa4-11e9-8033-2b80b100bb62.html
https://www.go-gba.org/pittsburgh-vs-glass-recycling/
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190214/epa-moving-forward-with-pfas-process
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190214/lawmakers-others-have-mixed-reaction-to-epas-pfas-action-plan
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190214/lawmakers-others-have-mixed-reaction-to-epas-pfas-action-plan
https://www.philly.com/news/pfas-epa-plan-pfoa-pfos-water-contamination-20190214.html
https://www.philly.com/news/columnists/restore-pennsylvania-severance-tax-natural-gas-fracking-governor-tom-wolf-20190214.html
https://www.philly.com/news/columnists/restore-pennsylvania-severance-tax-natural-gas-fracking-governor-tom-wolf-20190214.html
https://www.philly.com/things-to-do/adam-levine-philadelphia-water-department-wagner-free-institute-science-sewers-streams-creeks-20190214.html
https://www.philly.com/things-to-do/adam-levine-philadelphia-water-department-wagner-free-institute-science-sewers-streams-creeks-20190214.html
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/brown-water-an-off-and-on-issue-for-weeks-in-springdale-residents-say/920402968
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/brown-water-an-off-and-on-issue-for-weeks-in-springdale-residents-say/920402968


https://triblive.com/local/monroeville/14613553-74/firm-hired-for-monroeville-storm-sewer-building 
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break reported on Haymaker Farm Road 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14613631-74/water-main-break-reported-on-haymaker-farm-
road 
 
Centre Daily Times: Recycling in Centre County:  How to prepare the perfect curbside bin 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article226256295.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Wysox Township carries ordinance to address potential health and safety issues 
in water system 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-township-carries-ordinance-to-address-potential-
health-and-safety/article_2af3f1ff-f63c-5fd8-8d51-81c9c95f824e.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Municipal authority gives OK for workers to unionize 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/municipal-authority-gives-ok-for-workers-to-
unionize/article_37cc6253-cc41-5972-8b8a-bbc2a761bccc.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Ralpho Township supervisors discuss Horizon Drive stormwater project 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/ralpho-township-supervisors-give-go-ahead-to-buy-six-
tactical/article_22ca3d7d-9ae4-5a56-ad9b-f717d6b30306.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Winter road, water, sewer plant work continues in Sandy Twp. 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/winter-road-work-continues-in-sandy-twp/article_b5ea4303-
3e13-50d0-b612-4e1009d41e84.html 
 
Pennlive: Sinkhole closes portion of Route 117 in Lebanon County 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/02/sinkhole-closes-portion-of-route-117-in-lebanon-
county.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Supervisors give nod for water tap project 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_2f5ffd14-30d5-11e9-92db-13fbe51644f7.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Community Briefs: Newtown Square receives funding for rain gardens 
https://www.delcotimes.com/lifestyle/community-briefs-newtown-square-receives-funding-for-rain-
gardens/article_97ca83ea-2ee8-11e9-9176-afacfb676057.html 
 
WTAE: Landslide blocks Bunola River Road in Forward Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/landslide-on-bunola-river-road-in-forward-township-allegheny-
county/26343552  
 
Observer-Reporter: Work progresses toward 2021 opening of Southern Beltway’s middle section 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/work-progresses-toward-opening-of-southern-beltway-
s-middle-section/article_9451ac76-94df-5c82-8529-004c179aeff7.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide-damaged Prospect Road in Baldwin Borough reopens to traffic 
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https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14614677-74/landslide-damaged-prospect-road-in-baldwin-
borough-reopens-to-traffic 
 
Post-Gazette: Flood-ravaged businesses in Bridgeville commit to stay in place 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2019/02/14/Flood-ravaged-businesses-in-Bridgeville-
commit-to-stay-in-place/stories/201902080012 
 
Post-Gazette: Federal natural resources act includes help for region's steel heritage 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/02/15/Rivers-of-Steel-Natural-Resources-
Management-Act-heritage-Pennsylvania/stories/201902140150 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State: Repairing Slate Run Road after landslides estimated at $1.5 million 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/state-slate-run-estimate-15-million/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Gov. Wolf, state officials reveal $24 million package to aid, protect agriculture 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/gov-wolf-state-officials-reveal-million-package-to-aid-
protect/article_c772db80-3067-11e9-882f-d7ba54dc5e84.html 
 
Pennlive: Finding younger farmers: Gov. Tom Wolf proposes tax breaks, loans in new Pa. Farm Bill 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/02/aging-farmers-pose-a-challenge-to-pennsylvanias-
agricultural-future-and-this-is-what-gov-tom-wolf-wants-to-do-about-it.html 
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